
Important Safety Notice

Product Recall 
Joules Bowls 

We are recalling the above product due to a safety issue. The product may 
release the chemical melamine over time during use. 

The safety of our customers is very important to us and we are taking this 
action as a precaution.  

The product was on sale in TK Maxx stores between March 2024 and May 
2024. The product code shown on the price sticker and the receipt will be 
673953, 673978. This is the only batch affected. 

If you purchased the product, please stop using it immediately and return to 
any TK Maxx store for a full refund.  

For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 

• UK - 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com
• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com

Ref: SP250018 / Display until: 2nd October 2024


